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         3rd March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

From 8 March, children may only attend our Breakfast Club and any running after school clubs, when 
parents need them to attend for the following reasons: 
 
 vulnerable children and young people 
 other children, where the provision is: 

 to enable their parents and carers to work, search for work, undertake education or training, 
or attend a medical appointment or address a medical need, or attend a support group 

 for the purposes of obtaining a regulated qualification, meeting the entry requirements for an 
education institution, or to undertake exams and assessments 

 
We hope that this guidance will change when we return to school after the Easter Holidays, this will 
be in line with government guidelines. 
 
Further guidance can be found at: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-for-parents-and-carers-of-children-
attending-out-of-school-settings-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/guidance-for-
parents-and-carers-of-children-attending-out-of-school-settings-during-the-coronavirus-
covid-19-outbreak 
 
Kind regards 

 

Sarah Disney 

Executive Head Teacher 
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